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Special Committee of the Whole Meeting Scheduled for Tuesday, November 14 

Perth, Ontario – A special Committee of the Whole meeting is set to take place on 
Tuesday, Nov. 14 at 2 p.m. in Council Chambers. The agenda can be found at 
Perth.ca/CouncilCalendar.  

As the Town of Perth's Guiding Principles includes Transparency, we want to share this 
meeting will go into a closed meeting to discuss an issue related to Ontario Land Tribunal 
(OLT) litigation, and to consider information that is subject to solicitor-client privilege. There 
are limited exceptions in which a closed meeting can be held under the Municipal Act, one 
of which is "litigation or potential litigation, including matters before administrative tribunals, 
affecting the municipality or local board".  

The Town will continue to provide information to the public relating to this OLT hearing as it 
is available, through the Town's website and social media. Questions regarding the process 
can be sent to the CAO, Michael Touw, at cao@perth.ca. 
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For more information, contact: 
Michael Touw 
Chief Administrative Officer 
80 Gore Street East 
Perth, Ontario K7H 1H9 
Phone: 613-267-3311 ext. 2224 
Email: cao@perth.ca  
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